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Carl Dumpleton 
Department of Planning 
 
carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Carl 
 
Howlong Sand and Gravel Quarry Expansion - SSD8804 
 
Thank you for your referral through the Major Projects Portal providing the opportunity to make 
comment on Howlong Sand and Gravel Quarry Expansion RTS. It is noted that the issues covered 
do not have significant impact for agriculture on the property concerned nor for adjacent 
agricultural operations. DPI Ag has no further comment. 
 
The NSW Department of Primary Industries (NSW DPI) Agriculture provides advice to consent 
authorities about the protection and growth of agricultural industries and the resources upon which 
these industries depend. 
 
Should you require clarification on any of the information contained in this response, please contact 
Lilian Parker, Agricultural Land Use Planning, on 0427812508 or by email at 
landuse.ag@dpi.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

L. Parker 
 
 
 
Lilian Parker 
Agricultural Land Use Planning 
Esigned 24-2-2022 
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